
Cornwall
2018

Please join us for a wonderful week of Refreshment,
Ministry & Food in the beautiful County of Cornwall.
This will be a week for the whole family with
dedicated meetings for our children on both
Wednesday and Thursday Evenings.
(Please note that it is the week before Half-Term so
prices for accommodation should be cheaper.)
We look forward to seeing you!

For further details, please contact:
Alan & Lorraine Carlin on 01872 270341

Annual Holiday Convention








